
 

 

 

A book about 

moving to Year 3 
 

Welcome to Gandhi Class! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Your new teacher will be Mr Nicholson! 

You will also have Miss Goode again!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

In the mornings, your adults will drop you off at the main 

gate, leading to the KS2 playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can come straight in to school through the KS2 

entrance. There will be adults around to direct you. 

When you come in, you will hang your coats and bags in 

the cloakroom in the Y3 section. Look out for your peg 

with your name on it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Gandhi has a new classroom this September. It is last 

year’s Year 6 Turing class.  Remember when you come in 

to do so quietly and calmly.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 3, we go out to lunch at 12.00. We enjoy going out 

to play in the playground and the field (also at break time). 

The adults on the playground make sure there are lots of 

fun things to do!        

   

 



 

Every day, you will need to bring: a water bottle, a book 

bag, your reading record, your reading book…. and a 

smile! 

 

 

 

          

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our first topic will be ‘The Stone Age’, so come prepared 

for one of the longer, eventful periods in British history! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can’t wait for September! What a great time we are going 

to have learning together in Year 3! 

Have a SUPER summer break! 


